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URGENT NOTICE 
  

POSTPONEMENT OF THE PREPARATORY MEETING FOR INTERVIEW PROCESS IN 
RESPECT OF THE NEW COHORT OF CHIEF MARKERS/MODERATORS/SBA 

MODERATORS AND COMMON TEST PANELS FOR 2025 – 2027 NATIONAL SENIOR 
CERTIFICATE AND MAY/JUNE NATIONAL SENIOR CERTIFICATE EXAMINATION 

 
1. The Department of Education hereby inform all unions, educators, stakeholders, and 

staff that the meeting scheduled for the 08th of September 2024, is hereby postponed.  
 
2. Further to that the invitation in respect of interviews of new cohort of Chief Markers, 

Moderators, School Based Assessment Moderators, and common test panels for 2025 
- 2027 is hereby postponed until further notice.  

 
3. This therefore means that all interviews scheduled to commence on the 09th to the 13th 

of September 2024 are likewise postponed.  
 
4. Your cooperation in this regard is highly appreciated.  
 
The contents of this circular must be brought to all concerned parties 

 
 

Regards,  
 
 
 
MR GN NGCOBO 
HEAD OF DEPARTMENT 
KZN EDUCATION 
DATE: 07/09/2024 
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